
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Extraordinary Announcement of UniCredit Jelzálogbank Zrt. 
 
 
UniCredit Jelzálogbank Zrt. hereby kindly informs its clients, business partners and other 
capital market participants that Alen Dobric resigned as a member of the Supervisory 
Board in the Company with effect of 31 March 2020.  
 
 
UniCredit Jelzálogbank Zrt. 


